
Item G16
#2003-95 - Approving Acquisition of Ingress/Egress Easements on 
South Locust Street Between Stolley Park Road and Fonner Park 
Road
This item relates to the aforementioned Public Hearing. Acquisition of Ingress/Egress 
Easements is required in order to allow shared driveways for businesses on South Locust 
Street as part of Business Improvement District 4. See attached RESOLUTION.

Tuesday, April 08, 2003
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steve Riehle, City Engineer/Public Works Director

City of Grand Island City Council



 
Approved as to Form ¤ ___________ 
April 3, 2003 ¤  City Attorney  

 R E S O L U T I O N    2003-95 
 
 

WHEREAS, property is required by the City of Grand Island, from the owners of real 
property along South Locust Street between Stolley Park Road and Fonner Park Road for ingress and 
egress purposes; and 

 
  WHEREAS, a public hearing was held on April 8, 2003, for the purpose of 
discussing the acquisition of the proposed ingress/egress rights-of-way. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 

THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the City of Grand Island be, and hereby is, 
authorized to acquire the tracts of land as described on Exhibit "A" attached hereto, located along South 
Locust Street between Stolley Park Road and Fonner Park Road for ingress/egress purposes. 
 
 
 - - - 
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska, April 8, 2003. 
 
 
 
        _______________________________________ 

RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 


